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October 11,2018 

Appanoose County Board of Supervisors met in special session October 11, 2018 at 5:01 PM. in 

the Boardroom of the Courthouse. Present: Mark Waits, Chairman, Neal Smith and Linda Demry, 

Boardmembers. Absent: None. 

There was discussion between the Board of Supervisors and members of the area city councils 

regarding an email dated 9/26/18 from Midwest Medical Transport (MMT) requesting a $20,000 per 

month subsidy until the City of Centerville can get their service up and running. The board requested a 

one—time subsidy per city based on the 2010 census. The board asked all the communities to take the 
request back to the councils for discussion and let the board know if it was approved. The communities 
requested Waits ask MMT what ”adjustments to the current service" means, when payment is required, 
a contract be signed, and if the income surtax was factored into the $20,000 per month subsidy. The 

Board will email the communities the responses from MMT. 

Demry motioned to adjourn. Seconded by Smith. All voted aye. 

The Board adjourned to meet at the call of the Auditor at 5:47 PM. 
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